
 

 

 

2nd May 2025 

VE Day 8th May 2025 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

We are excited to celebrate VE Day on Thursday, 8th May, and would love for all students to take part in 
this special occasion. 

To mark the day, we kindly ask that students come to school wearing red, white, and blue to represent the 
colours of the Union Jack. 

Students will take part in an assembly to learn about the significance of VE Day and reflect on this 
important moment in history. Additionally, our kitchen team has kindly agreed to prepare an afternoon 
tea-style lunch for the students to enjoy. This special lunch will replace the normal school dinner. Any 
students who usually bring a packed lunch are welcome to do so or join in with ordering a school dinner. 

Thank you for your support in making this a meaningful celebration for our pupils.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Thompson 

 

 

 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

PENDLE COMMUNITY 
HIGH SCHOOL & COLLEGE 


